
ANNULMENT OF TENDER

with reference to the Invitarion for Bids published on August lo,2020 in "The Rising

Nepal,' and the website of Nepal Electricity Authority for "TRANSMISSION LINE

UPGRADINGPROJECT(Design,Supply,lnstallationandCommissioningofl32kV
Transmission Line conductor Upgrading)" (lFB No.: PMD/EGMP/TLUP-077/78-01), it is

hereby notified that the tender has been annulled'
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